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Welcome note

Dear colleague,

We are so happy that you are here!  

Thank you very much for making time in your busy schedules to spend these four days together as we 
share and learn from one another with a single goal in mind: ending violence against women and girls.

We hope that you will have a chance to see old friends and make new ones and that you leave this 
workshop feeling energized and ready to help us improve the lives of women and girls in the Caribbean 
and around the world.

If, along these four days, you have any suggestions (big or small) that you feel would make the workshop 
even better, please do not hesitate to reach out to any of us so that we can, jointly, make this a great 
learning experience for everyone.

We look forward to learning from you and with you.

Warm wishes,

Coordinating Team


